22nd January, 1929.
Ma jor D. Stuart Fordbes,

Secretary - Athletic Board,
McGill University, Hontreal.

My dear Ma jor Forbes,

I have had a number of complaints from residents
on McTavish Street, from some members of the staff and from
some friends of the University, about the loud speaker that
cereates such a din on the Skating Rink during the afternoons
and evenings.

I have not had the pleasure of hearing it, but
apparently it is considered by some as 2 nulsance.

Would you be gooed enough to look into the matter,
as I understand even the students in the Lidbrary camnnot read
in peace.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Principal.




